
[Updated 13 April 2020] 

Raffles Town Club Closure and Update

Dear Members,

The Club wishes all our valued members safe, healthy and spending good times with your loved ones at home. 

We are happy to announce to all members that the Ministry of Trade and Industry has allowed The Cafe & 
Terrace to continue our takeaway service with effect from 14 April 2020. 

Members may place their food order through the phone and conveniently pick up their food at our collection 
point at the Main Lobby driveway without exiting the vehicle. Menu items from our 4 signature restaurants are 
available for viewing on www.rafflestownclub.com.sg/cafe-terrace. Please take note that no club members or 
guests be permitted to consume any food or drinks on-site whilst waiting for the takeaway food.

We thank you for your support and understanding. We recognise the inconvenience caused and that we all have 
to play our part to get through this together and emerge well from this challenging time.

Please visit rafflestownclub.com.sg/membership for the latest COVID-19 precautionary measures at the Club. 
Stay safe and healthy!

From The Management

Tel: 6357 3332 / 333
Time: 10.00am to 8.00pm (last order at 7.30pm)
Menu selection: Chinese, Japanese, Local and Western Delights
Collection point: Main Lobby driveway

The Café & Terrace 


